
Orientation Program  
(2023-24) 

Department of Electronics  
Sri Aurobindo College 

 

Department of Electronics, Sri Aurobindo College organized the Orientation Program for the newly 

admitted students on 16th August, 2023 in Electronics Laboratory. The department offers degree in 

B.Sc (H) Electronics. It is a four-year course with exit options in all the years. The students are admitted 

to the program via a Common Seat Allocation System (CSAS). They must take the Common University 

Entrance Test (CUET) for getting admission to this program. For getting admission in B.Sc. (H) 

Electronics, they must appear in Physics, Mathematics and Chemistry/Computer Science. More than 

30 students have secured admission this year.  

Almost all the new students were present during the orientation program. The event was guided by 

Dr. Vandna Bhalla, Teacher-in-Charge, Department of Electronics. She warmly welcomed the freshers 

to the department. Other faculty members, Ms. Shobhna Chandra, Dr. Manju Pruthi, Dr. P.P. Singh, Mr. 

Avanish Yadav, Dr. Mamta Sharma, Dr. Rinki Sharma and Dr. Anita Kumari were also present during the 

event. The faculty members interacted with the students and addressed all their queries that they had 

related to their new beginning. The students were made familiar with the college and department with 

the help of a presentation by Dr. Mamta Sharma. As, University of Delhi has adopted and implemented 

New Education Policy (NEP) in the academic session 2022-23, the new curriculum namely, 

Undergraduate Curriculum Framework (UGCF) has come into effect. The new academic framework 

was explained to the students by Dr. Rinki Sharma. In all the event was satisfactory in terms of 

interaction with the new students.  

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


